
We can’t quite believe it is only two weeks until half-term but we are very much     
looking forward to lighter evenings and hopefully some warmer weather as the term 
goes on. This week, we’ve seen some wonderful writing from children in Pedrevan 
about St. Piran and why he was important. Lostledan have been busy enjoying Wild 
Tribe and Kwilkyn have been continuing their leadership in PE lessons with             
enthusiasm and motivation.  
 
Absence and illness 
This week, we have seen increased absences due to a range of illnesses. We want to 
reassure you that we are encouraging more frequent handwashing measures in school 
and asking all parents to seek GP advice if they are concerned about a child’s       
symptoms. It is important that you continue to call the school office and report your 
child’s absence so that we can update their attendance record. We have also included 
a helpful guide on our school website as well as later in this newsletter about when 
you should keep your child off school and we will continue to work with families to 
improve attendance. 
 
Our PSA 
We recognise that parenting can be tough and wanted to take this opportunity to    
remind you that as a school, we have a Parent Support Advisor whose service is      
totally free. She can support with a huge number of things and can work with pupils 
in school as well too. If you would like further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact either myself or Sara directly on 07375559729. More information about what 
Sara can support with can be 
read later in this newsletter. 
 
Don’t forget to keep your eyes 
peeled for our new facebook 
page which will be used to 
share the great learning     
taking place across the 
school! 
 
Have a restful weekend, 
 
Miss Jane 
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This week’s  

    Attendance  



Awards 

You’ve been noticed! 
A special mention to the following children who’ve been noticed for      

following our school 

Victoria 

Thomas 

Xavier 

Zion 

Charlie H



Please be reminded that all absences must be reported by ringing the school 

office on 01726 882644. If your child has a cough or a cold they should still 

come to school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they 

should stay at home and rest until they are well enough to return.  

Important Notice! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our  

Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are           

reminded that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS 

checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the        

responsibility of Grampound with Creed School.  

The cost for School Dinners is £2.41 which you order 

via Parentpay. If you are having problems, please 

contact the office.  

Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint 

who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email  

infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk 

School  
Dinners 

Breakfast Club - 7:45am to 8:30am (£3.50) 

After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 &  

£6.50) Please book your child either on Parentpay or 

contact the school office 

Wraparound 
Care 

School Office - 01726 882644 

Email 

gwc-secretary@rainbowacademy.org.uk 

 

School  

Uniform 

Contact  

Extra Bank Holiday 8th 

May 2023 

24th & 25th July 2023 

Inset Days  

Sickness and Absences 

Important Notice 



If you are in need of some uniform we have a range 

of pre-loved items available for a donation. Please   

contact Mrs Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any 

items you need. 

School  
Uniform 

 

 

School     
Collection 

Please ensure that the school is informed before 

2.45pm if anyone other than parents are collecting 

your child/ren. 

If you have a number of people who pick up, please 

contact the office to ensure that we know who they 

Spring Term After School Clubs  
Monday - Reading Club with Mrs Martin 

Tuesday - Maths Club with Mr Keyes (Year 5/6 only) 

Tuesday - Wild Tribe with Mrs Hayes 

Thursday - Sports Club with Mr Nicholas 

 

 

 

 



At Grampound with Creed, reading is a priority. 

We are dedicated to helping children to love 

reading, both in their early years of reading, but 

also for the rest of their lives. Our staff         

recognise that ‘Reading for pleasure is the     

single most important indicator of a child’s 

future success’ (Organisation for Economic    

Co-operation and Development, 2002) and 

that reading encourages imagination, empathy 

and mindfulness of others.   

 

 

Each week, we’ll be celebrating the children 

who’ve been noticed for a special achievement in 

reading. 

This week’s reading awards go to... 

Charly A 

Rosie 
Ben 

Rhys 










